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SAFEGUARDING NEWSLETTER
november 2018
Welcome to our first Safeguarding Newsletter- we endeavour to regularly keep you up to date with safeguarding areas of concern and documentation. In an increasingly complex world, young people and their parents face many challenges. At The Edge Academy, we strive to support all students, staff and families to be happy in their lives, safe and free from all forms or harassment and discrimination.
[image: image2.jpg]EA 955/5% /g"f’ I MG RETTY seorcH
. ARIBBEAY, Ice TS

passion FRUIT, MARTIN M
T anag seice | _SunseT Beacht
I ME LLOW Mo J iTO

BLUE |5 SPLASH.
; Zum, MNT —  STRNWBERRY - WATERIELON - FLAVIVES,

ol e ‘e, Swes






	The Edge Safeguarding Team

Designated safeguardng lead -Jackie Bailey
Deputy safeguarding lead – deanne davies

dsp – andrew wakefield
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	The foundations to support these aims are detailed in the numerous school policies that are available to download on our website around:
· child protection
· safeguarding policy and practice
· behaviour
· bullying  

· e-safety
Mental Health Awareness Week

During October, we raised awareness of the issues surrounding mental health.  Amongst other activities, our leaners held a cake sale, raising £32.00 which was donated to Young Minds, a charity which works with young people with mental health issues.

Intervention 

You will have seen in our recent “Shaping Futures” newsletter that as part of our continuing push on safeguarding, we are looking to extend the variety of “one-to-one” and group interventions that we offer. We feel that these sessions are invaluable in supporting our students and we look forward to keeping you updated on our work in this area!
Anti-Bullying Week 

November sees the return of Anti-Bullying week which is being held between the 12th and 16th November.

Throughout the year, we constantly refer to this topic in school through tutor time, PSHE and assemblies, but we will be focusing on it again over the course of this week!
Black History Month

Black History Month was celebrated in October through successful PSE workshops, which focused on tolerance and integration.
A visit to Mellows Restaurant in Birmingham City Centre also took place where learners enjoyed Caribbean cuisine (see picture on front page of this newsletter) and learnt about the history of it!

	Safeguarding Information 

Useful information and helpful links can be found on the Safeguarding tab on the school website at: www.theedgeacademy.co.uk
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If you have any safeguarding questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact the safeguarding team! 


